
From: Moreton, Andrew [mailto:Andrew.Moreton@chep.com]  
Sent: Friday, 9 December 2011 9:18 PM 
To: FBT Consultation 
Subject: LAFH concerns 
 
Hi 
  
I have just caught sight of some proposals to change within LAFH allowance. I have just accepted a 
job offer from CHEP Australia on the basis of the LAFH allowance as current and am therefore very 
concerned given we leave for Australia on the 27th December. 
  
I would like to propose that these changes are applied to only new applications therefore being fair to 
those already in Australia or like me, whose 457 visa has started in October in time for a January start 
date. 
  
Your immigration policy has always been strict but fair and transparent. Your proposal can in no way 
be construed as fair or transparent to those already with a 457 visa who in any event, would lose the 
benefit anyway once the four year term has ended.  
  
Thanks 
  
Andrew 
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